
Dear Parents,  

With the warmth of the sun beginning to 

increase, I hope you all had a good Bank 

Holiday weekend with friends and family.  As it 

begins to warm up please could the children 

bring a sun hat and or sun cream with them to 

school as it can become quite warm outside in 

the playground during the school day. 

Reminder – Monday 8th May is a Bank Holiday 

and the school will be closed. 

Our exciting club provision begins today with 

code club after school.   Some of Year 5 and 6 

children are competing in the local swimming 

gala on Thursday and we have the ongoing 

rehearsals with the Minack Theatre at school, all 

to look forward to this week.   

Head teacher’s Awards 

Theo – for a heart felt piece of writing in your 

Greek topic. 

Morvy – for your excellent understanding of our 

reading group novel and your inference skills. 

Stars of the week  

Choughs Class 

Erin – for your overwhelming self confidence in 

the water as you begin to learn to dive! 

Puffins Class 

Astrid – for superb development of ideas in your writing – excellent 

use of : and ; well done! 
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Attendance 

Our whole school attendance  

 98% Choughs 

 100% Puffins 

99% Overall 

Lastly, 

 

Thank you for your patience and flexibility regarding 

the rescheduling of the parents’ evenings from last 

week to this week Additionally, I have appreciated 

and taken on board any concerns and/or thoughts 

raised with me in the last week regarding the 

rescheduling and once again thank you for your 

support and flexibility. 

Good luck to our year 6’s next week in their SATs 

tests!  You are all absolutely amazing and we are all 

immensely proud of you! 

Thank you for your continuing support,  

 

Mark Francis 

Head teacher 

 

 

 



Art in Puffins - As part of our Art lessons learning about portraiture, 

Puffins were asked to complete a 10-minute mini self-

portrait. Some are incomplete but can you tell who 

each one is? 

We have also been working on colour matching 

colours, tints and shades used by Leonardo da Vinci 

using a limited palette (cool and warm red, cool and 

warm yellow, cool and warm blue, black and white).  

We studied some of the techniques he experimented 

with during his lifetime (such as not having defined outlines) as part of our 

learning and will look 

at other techniques in 

coming lessons.  

 

 


